
Team Neutrino 
October/November 

Mentoring local FLL teams 
Several of our team members had the pleasure of 
mentoring the four Ames Middle School FLL teams 
this fall. We assisted the students in several areas 
such as NXT programming. Because of our help, 
the teams are more prepared to compete than 
previous years. 

 Safety Animation 
This year, a few of our members are 
working hard to create a safety 
animation to submit in the annual FRC 
competition. The deadline is coming up 
soon, and we will post our animation on 
our website when it is complete. 

Cow Town Throwdown 
Team Neutrino competed in CTTD for our 3rd 
time. We were chosen by the 8th seed to be on 
their alliance, and we ended up being 
semifinalists! We were successful in reaching 
our goal of familiarizing the new members with 
what a competition feels like. 

FLL Kit building 
We met at Sukup Hall 
to put together FLL kits that will be used at various 
Iowa FLL tournaments next month. At the end of our 
build session, we had put about 8 kits together! Good 
luck to all the FLL teams at your competitions this 
year – we hope to see you at the state tournament! 

Coming  Next  Month: We will volunteer at the AMS FLL scrimmage and SCI’s FLL regional. 


